
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                             

FAMILY ENGAGEMENT TEAM MEETING MINUTES - QUARTER 3 

Location: Mission View Elementary School 

Date: 25-Feb-25 

Time: 3:30P.M. 

Attendance: 

Sandra Calkins(Principal), David Saeed, Jan Milligan, 

Claudia Ramos, Luis Carbonell, Lillian petty, Ana 

Barnett, Ximena Gomez-Peralta, Claudia Leon, 

AGENDA ITEMS DISCUSSION NOTES  RESPONSIBLE FOR FOLLOW-UP 

Report On:  November and December 

2024 - JCPenney Shopping Spree and 

Holiday Party.  A total of 20 students 

were selected to participate in the 

I (Jannette) will continue to record and 

keep track of all our donations and 

events. 

20 students were chosen to receive 

shoes and jackets from the United 

Hearts of Arizona, helping ensure that 

students are properly equipped for 
5 families were selected to receive 

support from the Optimist Club, 

which aided families in need during 

the holiday season. 
8 families were provided with food 

boxes by the South Tucson Fire 

Department, contributing to the 

community's well-being and ensuring 
2 families received food boxes from 

the Kights of Columbus, further 

supporting those in need within the 

local community.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                 

Report for January and February 2025-  

I have begun to fill our scholarship 

applications for La Frontera for the 19 

students from the afterschool 

I (Jannette) will mail all applications to 

La Frontera and follow up with 

registration and taking our 19 students 

to International Mariachi Conferernce 
We distributed to our students a total 

of 75 Vouchers from Operation 

School Bell, each worth $110 for a 

total value of $8,250.  100 percent of 
We have received the results from 

our Family Engagement Survey, with 

48 families responding. 

Copies of the results were pass around for 

members to see. 

Our Curriculum Night saw 

participation from 37 adults and 48 

students.  Living Streets of Alliance 

attended, providing bike repairs and 
We continue to distribute toy 

donations for PBIS prizes.  

Thank you to the PTA for generously 

donating books to support srtudents 


